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Key Date Reminders
Nov. 6: Deadline to complete the 
on-line or paper-based order form 
for a Campus Services vest or sweat-
shirt. Please submit your preference of size, color and 
vest or sweatshirt to your supervisor or to Kaitlyn 
Christian.
Nov. 19 and 20: Pick-up your frozen 12-15 pound tur-
key between 1:30-5:30pm in the parking lot behind 
'53 Commons. More details to follow.

Exciting Happenings at the Skiway
It seems outdoor enthusiasts are eager to hit 
the slopes at the Dartmouth Skiway this year 
as early-bird season pass sales are up 15% over 
last year. Several College employees mentioned 
their interest in skiing or snowboarding as a 
way to get outdoors and do something fun. 
New Skiway Director Mark Adamczyk is excited 
for the Skiway to open 
Dec. 19 (weather per-
mitting) and is busy hir-
ing seasonal staff and 
testing the snowmaking 
equipment. He recently 
rolled out a new Skiway 
logo which incorpo-
rates the snowflake 
design used by the Dartmouth's alpine and 
Nordic ski teams. The logo will be used on the 
Skiway's website, maps, promotional materials, 
and merchandise.  
In additional Skiway news, DartmouthSports.
com wrote, "the NCAA recently announced 
that it has awarded the men's and women's 
skiing championships for the 2024-25 season 
to Dartmouth College. This will be the first 
time Dartmouth has hosted the event since 
2003 and just the third time ever. While the Big 
Green finished sixth at the championships the 
last time they hosted, they took home the title 
as the host school back in 1958."

Projects that are Wrapping Up
The buzz of active construction projects on campus 
is always underway given our division's responsibil-
ity to steward Dartmouth's buildings and grounds. 
This stewardship involves addressing capital renewal 
needs, renovation and restoration work, and new 
construction that supports the College's academics, 
research and student life.  
Let's take a moment to recognize in photos some of 
the projects that are being completed this month.  

Exterior work 
outside Anonymous 
Hall is complete 
with a finished 
patio, landscaping, 
and installation 
of solar panels on 
the building's roof. 
Thanks to Senior PM 
Chad Morig.

Drainage and 
waterproofing im-
provements around 
Baker Library will 
ensure water is 
directed away from 
the Orozco mural 
corridor. Thanks to 
Project Manager 
(PM) Joe Roberts.

A new sidewalk and re-
taining wall have been in-
stalled along the east side 
of N. College St. connect-
ing the Burke Chemistry 
building to the North Park 
St. intersection. Thanks to 
Assoc. Director of FO&M 
Tim McNamara.

Given all the uncertainty that's swirling around us these days, the catch phrase 
"Keep calm and carry on" seems like a good reminder. Keep following the CDC 
guidelines to keep yourself and others safe. Keep reaching out to neighbors and far-
ther-reaching community members who need assistance. And keep up the amazing 
work and positive, can-do attitude that so many Campus Services employees share. 
Thank you, thank you! (Check out the pumpkin carving winners on page 2.)
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The VOTES ARE IN!  
Here are the winners for the pumpkin carving contest. Thanks to ALL who submitted photos of their very cool 
creations, and a special thanks to Kaitlyn Christian for coordinating this event.  

Pumpkin #4
Dana Durkey of Custodial Services

Pumpkin #6
Janette Chandler of Fire Safety

Pumpkin #5
Nathan Potter of Grounds Services,
shown here with his 2 daughters. 

WOW! This is a big one!

Best in Show winner for 
pumpkin #7 is Chelsea Han-
dler of Custodial Services

It's a tie for the Spookiest 
pumpkin.

It's also a tie for the 
Ugliest pumpkin!

Pumpkin #1
Bruce Plummer of Fire Safety, 

shown with his grandson.


